
Legal Notice 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Tama County Board of Supervisors will be holding three (3) public 

hearings on Monday January 22, Tuesday January 23, and Wednesday January 24, 2024, at 9:45 am at 

the Tama County Administration Building, Board of Supervisors Office, 104 West State Street, Toledo, IA 

for the purpose of reviewing the recommendations of the Tama County Re-Districting Commission’s plan 

regarding proposed changes in voting precincts for the County due to the going from three to five 

Supervisors Districts.  This will include Ordinance #I.6 An Ordinance Establishing Tama County Voting 

Precincts.  Information is available at the Tama County Auditor’s Office, 104 West State Street, Toledo, IA.  

641-484-2740 Ext. 3.  The public is invited to attend these hearings and comment concerning these 

proposed changes in voting precinct boundaries in person or by sending comments prior to the hearings 

to: 

Tama County Board of Supervisors, P.O. Box 61 Toledo, IA  52342 Phone 641-484-3980 Ext. 5. 

 

Laura Kopsa, Tama County Auditor 


